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32.
Payment Policy 
Towards the end of each term you will be given a form, to complete and return, or you may email a request of change of sessions, to inform us of which sessions (days and times from 8am-5.15pm) you require for your child for the following term.
You will then be given your Pre School and out of school club bill for the current half terms fees within the first week of the new half term. 
All fees are payable for the requested sessions, whether the child attends the setting or not. Any sick days or holidays, where the child has not attended are payable.
Children who only attend Out of School Club, their bills will be given within the first week of each month and will be billed on the sessions your child attended in the previous month. 
 We will require you to pay them within the first two weeks of the new half term (pre-school and out of school club) or month (out of school club only) unless you have made an agreement to pay by instalments. Should you wish to pay by instalments i.e. half termly/weekly/monthly you will be able to pay by cash or post dated cheques will be required. You will need to speak to a member of staff to complete the appropriate form.
In the event that fees are not received within the first two weeks of term the following course of action will be taken:
1. A reminder letter will be sent requesting full payment within seven days. If payment is received within seven days then no further action will be taken.

2. If payment is not received within the seven days a further letter will be sent requesting full payment within seven days and advising that a £10 administration fee will be charged. If payment is received then no further action will be taken.
3. If payment is not received a final letter will be sent requesting full payment within seven days and advising that a further £10 administration fee will be added and that  court proceedings will commence. At this stage your child will not be able to attend pre-school or the out of school club and their place may be reallocated.
4. If payment is not received within the seven days court proceedings will be commenced without further notice. All costs incurred by leapfrogs will be added to the outstanding payment.

We are aware that the majority of Parents/Carers pay promptly and we would like to take this opportunity to thank them for this. We hope we have your support in this matter.
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